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From: Eco, Debbie
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2022 2:13 PM
To: Lindquist, Scott; Courtney, Mary Ann
Subject: Teske Application #3238

Hi Scott, 

You have explained to me that the Teske Open Space application #3238 should be approved by the 
Assessor and should not have been submitted to the Council office.   

Since the Teske application was sent to Council in error, I have changed the status in Legistar (ECAF 
number 2021-1126) to Withdrawn (for lack of a better term).   

This ECAF/application has already gone several steps in the Council process so it is necessary for us 
to keep it in the Legistar system.  It was already received at General Legislative Session in January, 
so I cannot just delete it.  It is still linked in Legistar so if you need to start your process over or need 
the attachments they are available online. 

If you are starting the process over for this application, you will need to start from scratch, with a new 
ECAF number.  As far as this ECAF number goes, you do not need to do anything further. 

Please let me know if you have any questions, Debbie 

Debbie Eco, CMC 
Clerk of the Council 
Snohomish County Council 
425-388-7038

Please be advised:  All e-mail correspondence sent to and from this e-mail address is subject to the State of Washington's Public Records Act (chapter 
42.56 RCW). 
E-mail and data attached to e-mail (including metadata) sent to and from this e-mail address may be monitored and archived, and may be disclosed
to third parties pursuant to state law.


